
From: Alane Wolins
To: Water Draft Permit Comment
Subject: Hog Farm
Date: Tuesday, March 28, 2017 10:56:57 AM

Please protect America’s first national river by denying C&H Hog Farm's application for a
permit 5264-W, which seeks to allow C&H to continue spreading hog waste in this fragile
ecosystem.  This is a karst area and as such this waste would be distributed far and wide,
including in the Buffalo National River. 

Thank you,
Alane Wolins
529 Tuxedo Blvd
St Louis, MO  63119
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